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Black, Tobie

From: Mara Brooks [mbrocks@wda.org]

Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2012 12:57 PM

To: Bohl, James; Mark Paget; william fobb@marquette.edu
Cc: Peterson, Todd; Owczarski, Jim; Black, Tobie
Subject: RE: Apprising you of legislation coming forward

Alderman Bohl:

On behalf of the Wisconsin Dental Association, I'd like to thank you for the advance notice of the hearing
you have requestad on the issue of community water fluoridation in Milwaukee. It is probably no
surprise to yvou when § say that the WDA and its member dentists remain sypportive of oral health
benefits that are achieved due to community water fluoridation and we look forward to the opportunity
iy have someone testify on our behalf. Thanks again for the courtasy of the advance notification angd
please let me know if yvou would like to meet with the WDA prioy to the hearing to discuss this further.
Sincerely,

Mara Brooks

Mara Brooks

Director of Government Services
Wisconsin Dental Association

10 East Doty Street, Suife 509
Madison, Wi 53703
(BOBIZS0G-3447 {0}
(BORIZBZ-7716 40

From: Bohl, James [mailto: jbohl@milwaukee.gov]

Sent: Monday, May 14, 2012 4:13 PM

To: Mark Paget; Mara Brooks; william.lobb@marguette.edu
Cc: Peterson, Todd; Owczarski, Jim; Black, Toble
Subject: Apprising you of legislation coming forward

Dean Lobb, Mr, Paget and Ms. Brooks,

1"d like to take this opportunity to inform you of legislation I am introducing before the
Milwaukee Common Council which seeks the elimination of forced fluoridation of the city of
Milwaukee’s municipal water. A public hearing on this matter will take place at the Common
Council’s Steering and Rules Committee on Thursday, May 31, at 1:30pm, at Milwaukee City
Hall, 200 E. Wells St. You and representatives of your organization are welcome to attend this
hearing. In addition to this courtesy notice, I will request both the Wisconsin Dental Association
and Marquette Dental School be added to the formal agenda notice on this matter by the City
Clerk’s Office.

If you are aware of other persons or organizations that should be notified of the hearing, 1 would
ask that you provide information for these individuals/groups to City Clerk Staff Assistant Tobie
Black. Ms. Black can be reached at thlack@@milwaukee.gov or phone number 414-286-2231.

If you have any further questions or wish to discuss the matter further please do not hesitate to

5/24/2012



